
Thank you for your continued support in providing education for orphaned children 
in Uganda who are living with a relative. Only $10.00 per month sponsors a primary 

school child, and $29.00 per month a secondary school child.

FACE is Now Helping School Children in Uganda and Eswatini 

For those who joined us in March via Zoom for our Annual Meeting with donors, we informed 
you that FACE was working on exciting plans to expand the scope of our program, both within 
Uganda and beyond. We are now pleased to offer this update.  

At FACE, we believe that a proper learning environment is also important to the education of a 
child.  As such, the Board has voted that in addition to student sponsorship, we will now accept 
donations that enable us to provide assistance to our schools in Uganda to upgrade and 
maintain their facilities by providing blackboards, desks, benches, painting and repairs, as well 
as construction of new classroom buildings, as required. 
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These photos were taken at 
some of the schools that 
FACE supports in Uganda.  

As you can see, blackboards 
are often in poor condition. 

Some schools can’t provide 
enough desks or benches 
for all the students.  

Many classrooms are over-
crowded. Others may just 
need a coat of paint, 
or minor repairs. 
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At this school, the round 
hut is the teacher’s staff 
room. It provides some 
protection during the rainy 
season. 
 
Students and teachers 
must also walk through the 
mud to get to their 
classrooms.  
 
Wooden boardwalks or 
gravel pathways would 
help. 

Some classrooms provide 
little protection from the 
elements.  
 
A new classroom building 
would help to improve the 
learning environment, and 
possibly encourage more 
enrolment of children in 
school. 
 



  

 

 
FACE has also finalized plans to begin working in 
the country of Eswatini (formerly known as 
Swaziland), and is now accepting donations to 
sponsor students at the Mahlanya SDA Primary 
School, located just outside the capital city of 
Mbabane. 
 
We are also launching a fundraising campaign to 
begin a four-year project to construct new 
urgently needed classroom buildings. 
  

 

The existing two-classroom building, 
constructed in 2019 for Grade’s 0 and 1 
students, is the only school in the area. As 
enrolment continues to grow, and these 
students graduate, more classrooms are 
needed. The cost to construct a two-
classroom building is $30,000 CDN, which 
includes the supply of blackboards and all 
desks and chairs. Each classroom can 
accommodate up to 40 students. 
 

If you would like to be involved in the construction of new classrooms to help provide further 
education for children in Eswatini, please consider making a generous donation today as you 
partner with FACE in this exciting new phase of our mission.  
 

Please visit our website at www.facecharity.net, or call us at 1-844-277-6485 for options on 
how you can fund an entire classroom for $15,000, or sponsor a share of a classroom for $7500, 
$5000, $3000, $2500, $1500, $500, or to make a general donation. 
 
Thank you, 
The Board & Volunteers at FACE 
 

Our mailing address is: 
Free African Children thru Education 
P.O. Box 54005 Village Square 
Calgary, Alberta  T1Y 6S6  Canada 
 
 

The Grade 1 students. 
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